Finance Director’s Report to the Finance Committee

November 6, 2024

New Budget Analyst

We have hired Darren Johnson as a Senior Budget Analyst. He’s been with us for a couple of weeks. He
will be integrally involved in the 2026 budget proceedings. Katie will personally introduce him at the
next Finance Committee.

New Senior Accountant hired:

Grace Faturoti-Owoeye will start on December 5. She comes to us from the State of Maryland but has
significant work experience in accounting.

Cashier Position still open:

Interviews were conducted and we are working on offers.

Interviewing for Assistant Finance Director. This is Julie’s last week with us.

ACFR Audit underway: Accounting Manager and Accountants are working with auditors on testing. It's
not certain the ACFR will be completed before December 31.




